
 

 

 

CCR Client Update - February 10, 2022 
 
 
On Tuesday, February 8, the Government of Alberta announced a three step plan to ease 
provincial public health restrictions. The University of Alberta has assessed the province’s 
announcement and its impact on our diverse community and campus activities. Thank you for 
your patience as we reviewed the available information. 
 
 
Effective immediately: 

 Visitors will no longer require proof of vaccination/QR codes for entry into University of 
Alberta sport and recreation facilities.   

 Students, Staff and Faculty members will continue to provide their CampusReady pass 
at checkpoints until further notice. 

 All users and spectators must screen for COVID-19 symptoms. If you do have any 
symptoms, please stay home until you are symptom free. 

 Spectator access will be limited to 1 spectator per participant at this time, total 
occupancy will be limited to 50% of fire code for all events (for areas with greater than 
500 person capacity). 

 University of Alberta Golden Bears and Pandas events will welcome a limited number 
of spectators. Please visit the Golden Bears and Pandas website for information 
related to these events. 

 Food and beverage may be consumed in our facilities while seated. 

 
 
Face coverings must be worn at all times in indoor facilities except while engaged in high 
intensity physical activity. 
 
 
Zero Tolerance Policy 
We thank the thousands of visitors who have utilized our facilities and services and treated our 
frontline staff with respect and courtesy! We do recognize this is a stressful time for all clients; 
however, we will not accept abusive or aggressive behavior and language towards our staff. We 
seek to provide a safe environment for all in our community, and we will take steps (up to and 
including permanent removal) to curb behavior and language that presents a threatening 
environment. 
 
 
For up to date information about our facilities, memberships, programs and services, please visit 
uab.ca/recreation or savillecentre.ca 
 
 
It’s been our pleasure to support your sport, recreation and wellness needs throughout this 
challenging time. Thank you for your continued support and patience! 
  
 

https://www.alberta.ca/covid-19-public-health-actions.aspx
https://www.alberta.ca/covid-19-testing-in-alberta.aspx
https://bearsandpandas.ca/
http://uab.ca/recreation
http://uab.ca/recreation
http://savillecentre.ca/

